
 CA7  ANNEX 3 

 

 

STATUTORY NOTICE 

Alteration of lower age range at St Gregory the Great Catholic 
School, Oxford in order to become an all-age school 

 

Notice is given in accordance with section 19(3) of the Education and 
Inspections Act 2006 that Governing Body of St Gregory the Great Catholic 
School, Oxford intends to make a prescribed alteration to St Gregory the Great 
Catholic School (Voluntary Aided) Cricket Road Oxford OX4 3DR from 01 
September 2013.  

The Governing Body of St Gregory the Great Catholic School, Oxford proposes 
to alter its lower age range to create an all-through school for ages 4–18. The 
current capacity of the school is 1275 and the proposed capacity will be 1695. 
The school does not currently admit at Reception age, and the proposed 
admission number for entry into Reception (F1) year group will be 60.  

The proposed primary phase of the school will be accommodated in a currently 
vacant building on Cricket Road, adjacent to the existing secondary school. 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal. Copies of the complete 
proposal can be obtained from Diane Cameron, School Organisation & 
Planning, Oxfordshire County Council, FREEPOST. 

Within six weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, any person may 
object to or make comments on the proposal by sending them to Diane 
Cameron, School Organisation & Planning, Oxfordshire County Council, 
FREEPOST. Alternatively responses can be emailed to  
StGregsStat2013-manager@myconsultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk or submitted 
using the online questionnaire at http://myconsultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk 

 

Signed:  David Forster (Chair of Governors) 

Publication Date:  7 January 2013 
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